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Public Announcement  
February 11, 2016  
 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board 

invites interested parents/guardians and community members 

to attend the second public meeting of the 
 

PUPIL ACCOMMODATION REVIEW COMMITTEE (ARC)  FOR: 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL 

ST. PAUL SCHOOL  

O’GORMAN INTERMEDIATE CATHOLI C SCHOOL 

O’GORMAN HIGH SCHOOL  

ACCESS CENTRE (383 Birch St. N.)  

CATHOLIC EDUCATION CENTRE (101 Spruce St. N.)  
 

Wednes day, February 17, 2016 

6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m.  

Sacred Heart  School (gymnasium)  

401 Cedar St. S ., Timmins ON  

 

At the second public meeting, the ARC will review its mandate and the Pupil 

Accommodation Review process under Board policy and present the School Information 

Profile data. This 
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